Dietary Sensitivity Acknowledgment

Dear Event Visitor,

We are committed to providing a safe and enjoyable experience for all our guests. Please be
informed that we have taken steps to accommodate dietary sensitivities during our event.

We kindly ask that you inform us of any specific dietary restrictions or allergies you may have.
This will help us ensure that appropriate options are available for you.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
Sincerely,

[Your Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



